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LANDING GEAR CONTROL AND INTERFACE UNITS 6647 SERIES

(Used on A319, A320 and A321 Aircraft)

CLARIFICATION OF CORRECT SCREW TYPE

ription

This Service Information Letter is applicable to all versions of the LGCIU
Pt. No. 664700500A4X. Unit failures have been attributed to fitment of

screws of the incorrect length. This service information letter clarifies the
length of screws to be used for the top and bottom covers.

Work carried out does not affect the function of the LGCIU.
Implementation

Ultra have noted that a number of units have been returned for repair
with the-incorrect length of screws fitted to retain the top and bottom
covers. The screws fitted should be M3 x 6 LG, CSK HD ( Pt No

K135112503 ) and not M3 x 8 LG, CSK HD as used to retain the wire
loom / PCB connectors.

Clarification of the above information is to be incorporated in the next
revision of the CMM.

All queries relating to the information contained in this Service
Information Letter should be addressed to :-

Product Support
Ultra Electronics
Controls Division
417 Bridport Road, Greenford,
Middlesex UB6 8UA, England
Telephone +44 (0)181 813 4444 Fax +44 (0)181 813 4351



	

